
 

  
  
Dear Vendor:  
We hope this email finds you and your family healthy. Our 2022 Fair was a huge 
success and vendors were a big part of why people loved it! We would like to 
invite you to our 2023 Portland Fair! We are offering special vendor pricing to 
those who apply before August 24th. Attached you will find an application to 
lease commercial space at the Portland Agricultural Fair to be held on October 6, 
7, and 8, 2023. Should you want to be considered as a lessee for the rental of a 
space at the Portland Fair, please fill out the required information on the attached 
application and return it (email or mail) as soon as possible.  All applications will 
be evaluated and contracts for those applications accepted will be emailed out 
within a month. Applications that have not been accepted will receive an email 
stating why.  

ALL APPLICATIONS 
 ❑ MUST BE LEGIBLE  
❑ CLEARLY STATE THE TYPE OF CONCESSION AND 
 ❑ HAVE A PHOTOGRAPH OR FACSIMILE OF YOUR CONCESSION ATTACHED.  

Should you feel that there is not enough room on the application form to explain 
the set-up or operation of your concession, please provide any additional 
information you may have. Remember, we do not know as much about your 
product and concession as you do. Once your application is approved you will 
receive a contract as well as an email that includes important fair details. 
Remember, we are a smaller fair and try not to duplicate our vendors, especially 
food, so the sooner you return your application the better!  

Sincerely,  
Amy Heffernan 
Vendor Superintendent 
860-685-1393  

Please return Application & Photos to:  
Portland Agricultural Fair, Attn. Vendors  
P.O. Box 862,  
Portland, CT  06480 



portlandfairvendors@gmail.com       
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